
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Bruce Purvis <purvis.bruce@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, June 17, 2020 10:51 AM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 June 17th Meeting 

Aloha - 

Because your online published agenda for today's meeting listed the 

phone number for "Phone testimony", I was disappointed when I called 

in, and when I listened on the TV and phone, to learn that testimony was 
not going to be allowed. 

It's unfortunate that the agenda had not indicated under the "MEETING 

SITE:" heading that testimony was closed and was not going to be 

allowed today. 

I already had submitted my written and verbal testimony before/at your 

June 3rd meeting, but today I had a question I wanted to ask: 

I did not hear at either your June 3rd meeting or today's meeting any 

kind of disclosure statement, disclaimer statement, or conflict of interest 

statement. 

So, I'm wondering can we, the public, be assured that no member of this 

Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee, and no member of the 

Maui Planning Commission, including (in particular!) those Planning 

Commission members** who testified on June 3rd, has any personal or 

familial vested or financial interest in this project, either currently in land 

purchase or in the future construction and sales? 
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** vis-a-via Ms. Rawlins-Fernandez' very appropriate concern expressed 

today (just a few minutes ago) regarding building houses just to build 

houses. 

If you cannot provide that assurance, then I would request that you and 

your lawyer(s) address that, and make a public statement, before any 

final vote takes place. 

I believe we have a right to know that information for both your 

Committee as well as the Maui Planning Commission. 

Mahalo nui loa, 

Bruce Purvis 

Ponana St. 

Kihei 
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